## Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting September 18, 2017

The meeting began at 6:00 in the lower hall. Present were; Dana Wells, Rose Cleveland and Arlene Bassett.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

We initialed the copies of the payments made since the last meeting.

The auditors have requested that the bank send our statements at the end of each month. Dana will ask Santander bank to make this change.

All of the records are public and will be placed in the selectmen's office for anyone to see. Lynn has arranged for a file cabinet for the trustees use.

We have received two cemetery checks in the total amount of \$400.00. Half will be deposited into the Cemetery Maintenance Fund and the other half will be deposited into the Perpetual Care Fund.

We are still attempting to research the setting up of new cemetery lots, sold. Dana will check with Santander Bank to see if they can help with that.

He annual stipend check will be given to the trustees. We are not sure of the amount at this time, but it will be divided three ways.

We discussed the date of the next regular meeting. That date is also the Thanksgiving dinner distribution. It was decided that as our meetings are open to the public anyway, we would go ahead with it. So the next meeting will be held on November 20, 2017.

Respectfully Submitted,
Orleve Bassett

Arlene Bassett - Secretary